
 

Community Connection 

The end of the Spring 2022 semester is here, and the Office 
of Residential Student Services wants to commend you on 
making it through! We also extend our congratulations to all 
graduating seniors for the Class of 2022! Graduating from a 
university is not something that everyone has the privilege 
to do. Therefore, you should be proud of your 
accomplishments! 

 

Thank you for your commitment to the Residential 
Community and for continuing to make our residence halls 
a safe, supportive, and inclusive environment. Your 
engagement in the community and participation in our 
programming and events has been greatly appreciated. We 
hope that you have enjoyed your experience! 

 

With summertime around the corner, we hope that you are 
able to find the time to enjoy the weather, relax, and 
celebrate your accomplishments! 
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As we approach the last two 

weeks of the Spring 2022 

semester, we want to wish you 

the best of luck on your finals! 
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